51, Ostober, 1958

Indian Service

TO THE DESCREAS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

You will remember that the Board voted at its last meeting to make the northern plains a major subject of activity, and to look into the desirability of establishing a field office in Denver. The enclosed report from Mr. Burge is highly partinent to this matter. His conclusions and observations are interesting and important, and I hope you will give it careful reading.

The question remains as to how we can finance this. It is not merely a matter of continuing Mr. Surge's salary, but providing him with money for travel in the field, and some allowance for maintaining an office in the north.

Yours sincerely,

OLIVER LAPARGE